September 10, 1992

TO: MEMBERS OF THE. ENGLISH
FROM: JOE KRUPPA g;

The Dean has written to me

DEPARTMENT

about the proposed Division of

Rhetoric and Composition. I gquote:

First, I wish to proceed to appoint a
Director of the Division. To this end

I seek input from all faculty in the
Department of Fnglish who wish fo
CXpress an opinion on who that persoen
should be. We will not be going outside
The University to find a Director, and
I would prefer to select somaone from
among the faculty in the Department of
English who identify themselves as in
some sense members of the “Rhetoric and
Composition faculty.”

He also “would like to appoint a committee, composed in
part of faculty from the Department of English, to advise
me on the questions of detail that arise as the Division
of Rhetoric and Composition is being Ccreated.” He has
asked me for suggestions for that committee. If you wish
Lo, you may offer me ideas about either of these requests,










e that did not in the long run substantially

contribute to the reputation of this

university and this department.












